
-----Original Message----- 
From: Randall Peede [mailto:rpeede@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 4:04 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
Hello, 
 
I want financial professionals to be working on behalf of their clients first, before themselves and 
regulated to do so. I encourage you to see that this legislation be enacted in this way. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Randall Peede 
1675 Bridgeport Lane 
Camarillo, CA 93010 
661-373-2207 
 


